
           May 6, 2021 
 

 
Principal:  Mrs. Amber Flanagan                   Website: www.surreyschools.ca/schools/coastmeridian 
 
 

Upcoming Dates: 
Friday, May 7th – Professional Day – school closed 
Saturday, May 8 – PAC Fundraiser Plant Pick Up between 2-4 p.m. in the lower parking lot 
Thursday, May 13 – Rainbow Day – dress in your rainbow colours 
Friday, May 14 – Early Dismissal for Health & Safety – 1:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, May 18 – Early Dismissal for Parent Conferences – 1:30 p.m. 
Monday, May 24 – Victoria Day Stat Holiday – school closed 
Monday, May 31 – Professional Day – school closed 

 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
On Tuesday, May 18th we will have a one hour early dismissal (1:30 p.m.) to provide time for parents to learn more 
about their child’s learning.  This will be done in a variety of ways including a telephone call, TEAMS meeting or a 
student led tour through FreshGrade.  Teachers have communicated with families about the specific format for their 
classroom.  Please call the office if you have any questions (604-574-6036). 
 
Rainbow Spirit Day 
Did you know that rainbows are symbols of hope?  We are having a Rainbow Spirit Day on Thursday, May 13th and we 
are asking everyone to participate by wearing rainbow colours to show our Coast Meridian spirit! 
 
School Spirit Wear 
The PAC is holding a fundraiser for school spirit wear.  The order form is available through School Cash On-Line and the 
deadline to order your school spirit wear is Sunday, May 9th.  Clothing to purchase with the school logo are hoodies, t-
shirts, shorts and masks.  
 
Child Immunizations  
All immunizations for children had to be put on hold while public health nurses administered Covid vaccines.  The Public Health Unit 
has in contacted us and they will resume their role in the school soon.  This is the information they have asked us to pass along: 
• The Fraser Health Immunization Program for school-aged children will resume this year.  
• To start, public health staff will contact families of students currently in grades 7 and 10 who missed their immunizations during 
the 2019-2020 school year, due to COVID-19.  
• These students will be offered immunization appointments over the spring and summer.  
• Immunization information for Kindergarten, Grade 6 and 9 students from the 2020-2021 school year will be provided at a future 
date.  
 
Stay Connected with our School Website and School Link App 
Our school website is:  www.surreyschools.ca/schools/coastmeridian 
The website is full of information about the school, upcoming events, newsletters and reminders.  Please remember to 
sign up on the email list on the website and you will automatically receive newsletters and other important notices 
through your e-mail.    

 
Another great way keep informed is to sign up for the free app called School Link.  This app provides news, 
announcements, alerts, school closure reminders, urgent notifications, contact information and featured 
stories from the District and any schools that you choose. The app keeps you up to date with information 
from the schools that are important to you. 
 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/coastmeridian
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/coastmeridian/FeaturedStories/SchoolLink.PNG

